
 

 

 

Wynn Vale Drive and Bridge Road Junction Upgrade Reference Number: #22434064  

2/12/2024 Page 1 of 2 

OFFICIAL 

OFFICIAL  

Wynn Vale Drive and Bridge 
Road Junction Upgrade  

Works Notice 

                   

 

 

This forms part of the State Government's election 
commitments to upgrade, or investigate potential 
upgrades, in the northern suburbs.  

What’s happening: 
To achieve these critical upgrades and facilitate the widening of 

Bridge Road, we are undertaking tree and vegetation removal works 

on Bridge Road. These works will be undertaken from Monday 9 

December 2024 to Thursday 12 December 2024, weather permitting. 

Major works are expected to commence in early 2025. Advance 

notice will be provided before works commence.  

How this affects you: 
To undertake this work safely, there will be changes to existing traffic 

conditions. During working hours speed and lane restrictions will be in 

place throughout the area. Please follow traffic management 

directions while works are in progress. 

Outside of working hours, speed and lane restrictions will be 

removed. 

Bus stop 43C Bridge Road on the east side will be temporary 

relocated. Please pay attention to the signs at the bus stops and 

check the latest updates at adelaidemetro.com.au. Refer to map 

overleaf for more information.  

Pedestrians and cyclists might also need to use a different path 

during the works. Signage will be in place to guide you to alternative 

routes.  

Access to properties will be maintained at all times, with advance 

notice provided if there is a need to temporarily restrict 

driveway access. 

We appreciate your patience while these important 

works are undertaken.  

When 

Monday 9 December 2024 
to Thursday 12 December 
2024, weather permitting 

Hours of operation 

Between the hours of  
9am and 4pm 

Where 

The intersection of Wynn 
Vale Drive and Bridge Road 
in Gulfview Heights 

More information 

Visit  www.dit.sa.gov.au 
/wynnvaledrive 

Email  dit.engagement@ 
sa.gov.au 

Call 1300 794 880 

  

 

Providing better 
connectivity in the 
Northern Suburbs 

 

Improving safety for all 
road users 

 

Safer turning 
movements on Bridge 
Road 

We are upgrading the junction of Wynn Vale 
Drive and Bridge Road in Gulfview Heights. 
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